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LCC Tennis Guidelines 
 

- Do not play if you are exhibiting any symptoms of the coronavirus or if you have been exposed 

to someone with COVID-19 in the last 14 days.   
- Reservations are available for 1 ½ hour slots. Members can sign up online @ 

https://litchfieldcctennis.skedda.com/booking or email the tennis office for assistance in making 

a reservation.   Members are asked to be punctual for court time. If a member is over 10 

minutes late, the court will be made available for others to play. 

- Arrive as close as possible to your booked court time.  

- Fountains will not be available – members must bring their own water bottles, towels, or any 

other personal equipment. 

- Sanitizing dispensers are stationed outside of the courts – Please consider using before entering 

and upon exiting the courts. 

- Proper tennis attire is required. Whites are preferred. 

- Please sweep and line the courts after play. All sweeping equipment should be hung in 

designated areas. 

Enjoy! 

 

https://litchfieldcctennis.skedda.com/booking

